
 

 
 

Research Inquiry 
American Probation and Parole Association 

 

In response to a National Institute of Justice funding solicitation, APPA is currently 

seeking partnerships with probation and parole agencies to conduct research studies 

on several topics of interest, such as: 

• Probationer/parolee outcomes 

• Validation of risk/needs assessment processes 

• Organizational climate and officer job satisfaction, stress, and burnout 

• Officer-probationer/parolee relationships and outcomes 

• Workloads of supervision officers 

• Partnerships between probation/parole and law enforcement 

• Efficacy of administrative-based vs. court-based responses to violations 

Agencies are welcome to submit other topics of interest as well. 

 

Please contact APPA Research Associates, Nathan Lowe (nlowe@csg.org or 859-

244-8057) or Adam Matz (amatz@csg.org or 859-244-8058), to inquire about this 

opportunity.  

 

PLEASE RESPOND BY MARCH 4, 2015 

 

https://ncjrs.gov/pdffiles1/nij/sl001133.pdf
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